

January 9, 2018 (Via email)

Mayor Michael B. Hancock City and County of Denver Denver, CO

Re: Olympic Bid Committees

Dear Mayor Hancock:

The make-up of the Olympic Bid Committees shows a total disregard for the input from the citizens of Denver. As Councilman Kashmann so aptly put it, "This committee should not exclude the voice of the average Coloradan if its recommendations are to be taken seriously."

Mayor's Office

City and County of Denver

As the Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation (INC) is the preeminent citizen/neighborhood organization representing a majority of Denver citizens, we feel our participation is rightfully recommended.

Transparency is the hallmark of all good government. Any further meetings should be open to the public with transcripts available for all to view. The INC can assist in the selection of qualified individuals to be involved on future committees.

Your timely response to our position will be most welcome.

Respectfully,

George E. Mayl

President

Steve Nisse Treasurer

Hank Bootz Delegate at Large

Drew Dutcher Delegate at Large WVC 1 1

Delegate at Large

Loretta Koehler Delegate at Large

Jane Lorimer

Delegate at Large